The Equality Act came into force on 1 October 2010 with the aim of helping Britain become a fairer society.  The Act recognises that bringing about equality for people with certain ‘protected characteristics’ may mean changing the way in which employment is structured, the removal of barriers and/or providing extra support.  This is the duty to make reasonable adjustments.  This may involve providing extra equipment or getting someone to do something to assist, where reasonable, such as Speech-to-Text Reporting.
Where a deaf or hard of hearing person would otherwise be placed at a substantial disadvantage, compared with people who are not deaf or hard of hearing, then the employer is required to make reasonable adjustments. This duty applies both for the interview process and for performing the job itself. 

A copy of the Equality Act 2010 and the Explanatory notes that accompany it can be found on the www.equalities.gov.uk
